Report on Chaplaincy at Northamptonshire County Cricket Club
The chaplaincy at Northants continues to be well received and used by players and staff alike. Over the past 12 months as well as informal and formal pastoral conversations there has been the opportunity to be an integral part of a player welfare and well being group consisting of coaches, sports psychologists and myself. This offers a more integrated approach to player support.
In addition I have a close relationship with the supporters club attending their monthly lunches during the winter and offering pastoral support where needed. I was also privileged to have a minor role in the funeral of one of the supporters’ club members.

I thank God for the opportunities this role presents to share God’s love in a practical way within the world of sport.
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